Shane Resources Ltd. announces appointment of new director
NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO UNITED STATES NEWSWIRE SERVICES OR FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES

SASKATOON, Oct. 3, 2012 /CNW/ - Shane Resources Ltd. (TSX Venture: SEI) ("Shane" or the "Company") is pleased to announce that Mr. Gregory Birch,
CGA has been appointed to the Company's Board of Directors. Mr. Birch brings extensive experience from the public and private sectors to Shane. Mr. Birch is
an independent business man who has provided consulting senices to companies in the resource sector. Mr. Birch holds a CGA designation along with a
Bachelor of Administration from Simon Fraser University.

Mr. Kyle Kozuska stated, "We are fortunate to hawe attracted the experience and knowledge of Mr. Birch at this strategic time in the business of the Company."

After sening on the Company's Board of Directors, Mr. Steven Rogoschewsky has resigned as a director, effective immediately. The Board of Directors wish Mr.
Rogoschewsky the best of luck in all of his future endeavours.

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of the content of this release.
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